
Coastal Community Challenge

Redacted minutes of the meeting held on 14th September  2016

Three members of he public were in attendance.

During the month discussion had taken place with Naomi Goggins and Paul Scott
regarding Micro loan scheme and Magna Vitae about a Christmas event.  Nothing
was finalised.

The committee had an interest in helping to set up a sexual health clinic at the
Marisco and the continued resource of a Tourist Information Office in the Town.
Nothing further could be done about either project until Marisco and the Boatshed
Charity got back to us.

It was agreed that the proposed amendments to the CCC constitution be put to the
CCC membeship at the AGM.


